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We hope you have all had a lovely break over the Christmas holidays and 
we wish everyone a Happy New Year. 
 
UPDATEUPDATEUPDATEUPDATE    
    
BAG PACKING 
 
Once again thank you to all those who managed to come and pack bags 
and support the children in this fund raising venture. 
 
This raised £1071.00! 
 
A big thank you to Tesco for letting us use their store. 
 
DISCO 
 
The disco in October proved to be a continued success and all those who 
attended had a fun time. 
 
This event raised around £150.00 
 
FASHION SHOW 
 
Unfortunately this event had to be cancelled due to low ticket sales. 
 
CHRISTMAS FAIR 
 
Santa and the children enjoyed their visit to the grotto and fun was had 
with the various games and seasonal stalls that where available. 
 
This event raised around £700.00 so a big thank you for that! 
 
Barclays bank are hoping to double the proceeds made on the tombola 
store which will increase the amount raised by around £200, so thank 
you to Barclays Bank. 



 
CHRISTMAS RAFFLECHRISTMAS RAFFLECHRISTMAS RAFFLECHRISTMAS RAFFLE    
    
The final figure is not yet in for the raffle but after purchasing the prizes 
the raffle raised around £130.00 towards the school levy. 
 
BREAKFAST WITH SANTABREAKFAST WITH SANTABREAKFAST WITH SANTABREAKFAST WITH SANTA    
    
This is always a popular event and this year was no different. 
 
The children enjoyed their breakfast with Santa popping along for a visit 
and then they met him in his grotto for a gift and photo opportunity.   
 
This event was supported by Riley’s  snooker hall – who donated £50 
towards the cost of the breakfast. (Approx cost of event £160). 
 
Ticket sales raised around £240.00; we are hoping that this event is 
going to be supported by Barclaycard which will double this figure!  
 
FRIDAY TOAST 
 
This term raised £240 from the toast made on a Friday. 
 
The Linacre pub pays for the butter and Kingsmill bakery donates the 
bread. 
 
The 10p charge to the children covers any extra butter purchased and the 
tin foil to wrap the toast for each class – all proceeds from the toast are 
used to supply treats for the children throughout the year. So far we have 
bought the children two Wii machines for during wet play and as a 
Friday treat and has proved to be very popular! 
 

THANK YOUTHANK YOUTHANK YOUTHANK YOU    
    

A big thank you to all the parent’s and staff who continue to support the 
PTFA in fundraising for your children, the following business’s are also 
thanked for their continued support throughout the year: 



 
THE LINACRE PUB, WORK WEAR, KINGSMILL BAKERY, 
WILKINSONS, ASDA.  
 
FORTHCOMING EVENTSFORTHCOMING EVENTSFORTHCOMING EVENTSFORTHCOMING EVENTS    
 
We are planning the following events for next term: 
 
NEW YEAR DISCO 
RACE NIGHT AT THE LINACRE PUB 
EASTER BINGO 
 
FINALLYFINALLYFINALLYFINALLY    
    
If their is anyone who wishes to produce the PTFA newsletter or is able to 
run the PTFA book keeping side of the PTFA please speak to either Mrs 
Sullivan or to my self – Cathie McDonald-Hollis, for details on what is 
required.  
 
Please remember that any suggestions are welcome and the next PTFA 
meeting date will be issued shortly. 
 
 
 
 


